
GM’S MESSAGE
Last month a number of our employees had the 
opportunity to celebrate International Women’s Day by 
participating in local events in Zeehan and Burnie. This 
year’s theme is ‘gender equality today for a sustainable 
tomorrow’. As we recognise the contribution of women 
around the world who are leading the charge on 
climate change adaptation to build a more sustainable 
future for all, I also reflect on the incredible contribution 
and commitment the women of the Rosebery Mine 
make to our operations. 

Mining is not without impacts; however, I am confident 
in the subject matter experts and specialists within our 
team that are continually looking at ways to minimise 
our environmental footprint and find more sustainable 
ways to operate that will ensure longevity for the mine 
and the surrounding community. 

The West Coast community has recently been hit hard 
with Covid-19 cases and the mine has not escaped the 
high numbers we are all experiencing. We have strict 
controls in place on site with the aim of keeping our 
people, their families, and the local community safe. 

We ask for your understanding if some of our events 
and activities in the community require rescheduling 
due to Covid-19 impacts and encourage you to stay 
safe and healthy by following all the government health 
guidelines available.

Steve Scott
General Manager
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OPENING HOURS:
> TUESDAY: 10AM – 2PM
> WEDNESDAY: 2PM – 5.30PM

> THURSDAY: 8AM – 11AM

Works along the Murchison Highway are continuing to 
manage groundwater rising to the surface. The works 
include drilling, cementing and ground stabilisation 
and installation of an open drain, sometimes called 
a French drain, to capture groundwater and pipe 
it back to the Rosebery effluent treatment plant. 
Over the next few months you can expect to see a 
range of heavy machinery used for this work such as 
excavators, rock breakers, trucks and pipe welders.

Additional traffic signage has been placed on the 
Murchison Highway to help motorists navigate the 
works area and ease traffic flow. Further changes to 
traffic conditions will need to be made from time to 
time depending on the nature of the works and to 
improve road safety.

Construction of the Stage 2 dam wall raise continues 
with rock placement, grading and compaction activities 
being carried out daily by heavy machinery and a 
construction crew. We have a dedicated water truck in 
the area to minimise dust impacts.  

 
WORK HOURS

Monday to Friday:  
7.00 am – 6.00 pm

Saturday: 7.00 am – 4.00 pm

1800 ROS MMG (1800 767 664)

ROSCOMMUNITY@MMG.COM

MMG.COM/HOME/ ROSEBERYFUTURE

FOR CAREER OPPORTUNITIES AT MMG 
GO TO: WWW.MMG.COM/CAREERS 
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THREE QUESTIONS WITH… TESSA SIMPSON, SAFETY ADVISOR

1. WHAT DOES A SAFETY ADVISOR 
DO?  A Safety Advisor assists an 
organisation to ensure overall safety. 
They help to review protective and 
preventative measures that the 
organisation is required to follow with an 
aim to minimise accidents, injuries and 
operational losses. 

2. WHAT ARE YOU WORKING ON RIGHT 
NOW? At the moment I am working on 
quite a variety of things which is one of 
the best things about the role. I manage 
the site occupational hygiene monitoring 

program, work towards compliance with 
Civil Aviation Safety Authority for the use 
of drones on site for surveying, and I am 
developing a security training system, 
just to name a few. I am also an active 
member of the site Mine Rescue Team.

3. HOW DO YOU SPEND YOUR TIME 
WHEN YOU ARE NOT AT WORK?  I 
enjoy getting outdoors and making the 
most of this amazing state we get to 
call home – camping, fishing, exploring, 
travelling and horse riding. 

CALENDAR OF ACTIVITIES:

28 APRIL ‘22: MMG COMMUNITY SPONSORSHIP 
ROUND CLOSES

9 MAY ‘22: ROSEBERY COMMUNITY 
VISIONING WORKSHOPS 

IN SEPTEMBER 2021, ROSEBERY 
MINE CONDUCTED A PLANNING 
FOR MINE CLOSURE WORKSHOP 
IN PARTNERSHIP WITH THE 
UNIVERSITY OF QUEENSLAND’S 
SUSTAINABLE MINERALS 
INSTITUTE.  

This workshop was the start of 
ongoing conversations with the 
community of what Rosebery might 
look like into the future beyond 
mine closure. 

We will soon be conducting 
Community Visioning workshops 
as part of the next stage of future 
planning. 

This will be done in coordination 
with the West Coast Council and 
their Community Plan 2025. 

The workshops will focus on 
discussing future infrastructure, 
services, land use, economic vitality 

and social well-being of Rosebery 
and the surrounding areas.

They will be held 9 May 2022 and 
MMG is inviting any community 
members interested in participating 
to register their interest by emailing 
ROSCommunity@mmg.com or 
calling 1800 ROS MMG before 
27 April 2022. A summary report 
from the previous workshop is also 
available by using the same details 
or dropping into the Community 
Information Centre to pick up a 
copy.  

These future planning workshops 
are intended to help the community 
and the Rosebery Mine work 
together to prepare long term 
strategies that will help build the 
resilience and the prosperity of 
Rosebery for many generations to 
come.

MMG SUPPORTING THE 
QUEENSTOWN ANGLERS 
CLUB

MMG WAS PROUD TO SPONSOR THE 
LAKE BURBURY FISHING COMPETITION 
HELD LATE LAST YEAR IN NOVEMBER. 
The Club weighed a whopping 370 fish 
over the weekend long event and had a 
total of 158 entries, including 29 entries 
from children keen to showcase their skills.

The event also included safety 
demonstrations from Marine and Safety 
Tasmania (MAST), and the opening of the 
new Thureau Hills Campground jetty and 
walkway. 

Congratulations to the hard-working 
committee of the Queenstown Anglers Club 
on their successful 27th annual event.


